
  

    
  

  

 
 

 
     

      
 

 
   

    
     

    
 

  
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

    
  

   
  
 

From: CONNAL Craig
 
Sent: 22 July 2014 12:47
 
To: McMillan M (Malcolm)
 
Subject: Query on Administration & Prescription [PM-GI.FID161773]
 

Mr McMillan 

Lord Pentland’s article in the JLSS was interesting (including his call to contribute to the 
Commission’s workings). I remember with fondness my time on the Working Party on Partnership 
Law. 

However, it also reminded me of a conundrum illustrated by the exchange we had last year 
(attached). In the real world, practicing lawyers are more likely to come across individual quirks and 
problems than broader tranches of law needing reform. The “quirks” might be important. However, 
there is no obvious route for their discussion and correction (if appropriate). 

I appreciate the limitations on the Commission’s role but thought the point was worth mentioning 
given the broader aspects of that function. 

Regards 

Craig 

R Craig Connal QC 
Partner 
for Pinsent Masons LLP 

www.pinsentmasons.com www.Out-Law.com 
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